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Healthy Schools

Welcome back everyone—we
missed you!

Eco-Schools

We hope you are returning to school feel-
ing refreshed after a relaxing break with
family and friends. It has been lovely to

catch up with everybody’s news this week

and to see all the children so keen to get

back to their studies. Extended
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TALALA YOUSAFZAI

Wistner
of the Nabel
Peace Prize

usteatei by KERASCOET




The RSC are coming to Sydenham!

“This new version of Julius Caesar is the perfect introduction to Shakespeare for 7 to 13 year olds.

A company of actors have travelled up and down the land performing their stories. Now they've ar-
rived in your town to tell a tale of friendship and betrayal. Caesar, Rome's leader, has returned from
war stronger than ever, but some of his followers are questioning his powers. The plotting continues...

Part of our First Encounters with Shakespeare series, these engaging adaptations are 90 minutes long,

use Shakespeare's original language and ask audiences to participate in the story. They are a fantastic

first step into Shakespeare for children, families and schools.” (Royal Shakespeare Company, First
Encounters website.)

On Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th January, the RSC are visiting Sydenham to rehearse and perform
Julius Caesar, First Encounters. Pupils in Key Stage Two will be invited to watch the performance of
this exciting play which they know and love thanks to the work undertaken during last term’s  Shake-

speare Week.
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https://www.rsc.org.uk/first-encounters-julius-caesar/tour-venues

PTA Update

Sydenham PTA
End of Term Newsletter

Hedl!

What 3 great start io the schoo! year we have had=so far InDcober
we held our AGM =nd geinsd some new members lvayd|, wehad s
successful Jumble Sale in November raiseng over £380, and this month
we have besn very busy imdsed with 3 Christomas Crafternoon o
imtroduce curselees to the lovely new Beception childran and their
parents/carers fundresing through Rucalph Cards weth Christmas
Cards and Mogs 2hd finzlly the Presant Wrap Rooml| The comibirsd

prafit from these i5 just over £600 which'is fantastic. We would like to
=&y 3 big thank you o all those who ook part

We dadded to i=e some of the mongy raized from last year to provide
news reading Dooks and give the ES1 meading 29es 3 bit of 3 makeocyer
1o refresh it There wesre vany few books 1o choose from for some of
the reading levels, and 3 lob of them were guite datsd. Afrer
cansulaton wath the Resding Recgvery Teacher Mrs Mapiar, we have
chiasen hundreds of wovehy new books that will 2opsz] to the chilgran
and ewtend and develop thesr reading abifittes. We have also
jpurchased new basicets 1o replace the tired old ones and updated the
|zbets o make the area more appealing and we lock forward o
showing you the before and after photos of this newt t=rm,

Az abways we value your ideas and input ang weelcome any new
rrembers on board ©

Hawve a lovely bresk and see you naxt terml

2017

Diary Dates
O first event of 2018 will be 2
Diszo on Friday 26™ Jamuary
We are zimiing to have 2

sometime in Feliuarny so we

will be cofiecting donations of
In March we zre haping to
have 3 Bingo Might fdate o be
onfifr=).
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Dear Mrs Westwood

Thank you very much for your donation of £83.57 raised from your
recorder concert in Asda Leamington. We really appreciate your
support.

Your recent donation, along with the other generous donations you
have made in the past, will enable us to continue providing the best

possible care and support for our patients and their loved ones. On
behalf of everyone at Myton - thank you so much.

If you'd like to talk about the work of Myton, give us feedback, or find
out about other ways you could get involved, please don't hesitate to
get in touch by emailing communityteam@mytonhospice.org or
calling 01926 838 892.

Yours sincerely
Chonptte=
Charlotte Ingram

Director of Income Generation

P.S. Don't forget to follow us on Facebook for all of our latest news -
www.facebook.com/mytonhospices.




Census Day
Pupil Favourites
Lunch Menu
Thursday 18" January 2018

Hot Dog

Our award winning pork sausage in a soft hot dog roll
served with ketchup

(v) Cheese and Tomato Pizza

served with

Potato Wedges

and

Baked Beans
or Fresh Salad

(v) American Style Pancake
with Fruit Topping
or (v) lce Cream
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